

Saltford CofE Primary School
Claverton Road, Saltford, Bristol BS31 3DW
T: 01225 872185 E: contactus@saltfordschool.org.uk
www.saltfordschool.org.uk @SaltfordPrimary

Headteacher: Dawn Sage

Chair of Governors: Paul Cummings

22 February 2024

Dear parents and carers,

We are pleased to tell you that the Travelling Book Fair is returning to our school this year. It will take place in the school library after school **between Thursday 14**th **March and Wednesday 20**th **March**.

We will have a fantastic range of books on offer for all ages so please do come and browse the shelves. We appreciate your support, as the proceeds from the fair will help us to fund new books for the children.

To make buying your books even easier, we will be taking card payments this year. We would appreciate it if you could pay this way where possible.

Additionally, we can take payment through the Book Fair website at the following link:

https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/pay/1276735

Please note that it takes around 5 minutes to enter details on this page, so you may want to load it prior to arriving at the fair.

You are also able to purchase Book Fair vouchers through the site, which allow children to pay for their books on the day without having to carry cash. The children's £1 World Book Day Tokens can be used to go towards the cost of one book at the fair. For more information go to: https://bookfairs.scholastic.co.uk/travelling-books/parents

We look forward to seeing you at our Book Fair.

Kind regards

Mr Styles

